
El Paso Independent School District
Minutes of Board School Name Committee Meeting

March 12, 2002
4:00 p.m.

Education Center-Boeing

Present: Mr. Sal Mena, Jr., Board Member, Board School Name Committee
Chairperson

Mr. Dan Wever, Board President
Mr. Joe Rosales, Board Member

Administration: Dr. Gilberto Anzaldua, Superintendent
Mr. William Goodman, Associate Superintendent, Finance
Mr. Jack Johnston, Executive Director, Technology and Information Systems
Mr. Richard Romero, Director, Budget

Guests: Dr. Gene Finke, Board Vice President
Miss Leonor Garcia, Board Secretary
Dr. Charles Roark, Board Member
Mr. Raul Garcia
Ms. Cathy Ortiz, PTA Board Member, Lindbergh Elementary School
Ms. Beck Rash, PTA President, Lindbergh Elementary School

The meeting was called to order at 4:16 p.m. by Mr. Mena.

The topics discussed were as follows:

1. Proposed Renaming of Lindbergh Elementary School (Item #1)
a. Reviewed letters/materials from Lindbergh Elementary School PTA, parents, and

students requesting that school be renamed Mitzi Bond Elementary School
b. Nine-to-one ratio for change
c. Changing name now versus delaying for 30 days
d. Consensus of Board School Name Committee to rename school Mitzi Bond

Elementary School
e. Donation of services to change signs at the campus, etc.
f. Possibility of changing mascot to “Stars” (decision to be made by

school/community)

Meeting Adjourned

The meeting was adjourned at 4:23 p.m.

Date Approved:  May 28, 2002


